
Permanent Make-up Policy

There is one free touchup with each procedure, although more than one may be required especially with eyeliner. There are many reasons why make-up may need a retouch more often: the thickness of eyeliner, lifestyle, sun exposure, tanning beds, medication, medical conditions, chemical exfoliates (such as Retin-A, glycolic, and Alpha Hydroxy Acid), smoking, metabolism, dryness of skin, oiliness, facial surgery, age of skin, and aftercare. All of these contribute to how long the color will last. It is impossible to know if you will require a third touch-up. Normally you will need 2 applications for regular eyeliner. If you desire thicker eyeliner, then you may require a third touch-up. If a third touch up is required there will be a $125.00 charge.
​	Your credit card information will be required at time of scheduling.
​There will be a $75.00 fee upon booking your initial appointment to reserve your space. Missed touch-up appointments without a 24-hour notice of cancelation, will result in a $75.00 fee to reschedule your touch-up appointment. This is due to the two-hour time slot allotted for your permanent make-up application. Thank you for your understanding.


Signed: _________________________________
Date: ___________________________________
 
